CE 473 – Design III

Tackle Engineering


Meeting Minutes


Date: April 10, 2002

Time: 10:35 am

Duration: 20 minutes

From: Tackle Engineering


Details:

This week’s meeting included Paul Brukardt and Liz Calhoun along with our advisors Dr. Kney and Dr. Ruggles.  Some issues discussed before we got into the meeting included updated schedules online and subject outlines.  We were told that we need to pay close attention to the updated schedule and each of us need to have an outline of our reports by next week’s meeting.

New Business:

· The structures facades are complete and have been handed in.  The north and east sides face the street and are being considered the most important aesthetically.  We are considering having some kind of mural on either the south or west sides of the building.

· The footing loads have gone to Will for the foundation design.  Hand calculations have been done to check these loads.

· The maximum moment and shear loads for the beams have been calculated.

· All of the transportation counts have been conducted and the information has been run through HCS.  The trip generation data has also been collected.  A rough draft of the complete transportation study is done so far.

· The grading plan will begin tomorrow.

· Will has the bearing capacity and settlement of the soil on our site.  He is presently working on several spreadsheets.  He received loads from Matt this morning and will be speaking with the other groups about some issues later this week.

· Kaye has a preliminary Environmental Site Assessment complete.  She interviewed Klara Tarsi, Pete Kutzman, and Ken Kutzman, so the interviews are complete.  She is still working on the appendices of the ESA, but is just about completed the report.

· The Hec-1 files have been delivered; Liz Calhoun will be looking them over.  Our group is trying to have an on-line regional detention basin, so we are going to have to get rid of our original design with the duck pond.  

· We may have to move the basketball courts due to the topography and problems with grading.  It may be a good idea put them at the end of the parking lot to reduce the impact to the residence and to have less of a grading issue.

